

Control Number: 51856

Item Number: 71

Addendum StartPage: 0

Bryan W. Shaw, Ph.D., Chairman Buddy Garcia, Commissioner Carlos Rubinstein, Commissioner Mark R. Vickery, P.G., Executive Director



TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

June 9, 2010

58589

Mr. Jim Kent ConAm Management 2301 Ohio Drive, No. 180 Plano, TX 75093

Re:

Request for approval to change billing method Emery Bay Apartments, Registration No. S0589

CN: 600688493 RN: 101254282

Dear Mr. Kent:

The request you submitted on behalf of Emery Bay Apartments to change from submetered to allocated billing is approved. This approval is based on the facts stated in your submittal of May 14, 2010. Please complete the attached forms and return them along with a copy of this letter. You may do so via facsimile at: 512-239-6972.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-239-6117 or Lisa Fuentes by e-mail at lfuentes@tceq.state.tx.us.

Sincerely.

Tammy Benter, Manager Utilities & Districts Section Water Supply Division

TB/MT/LF/ln

Attachments (TCEQ-10363 and TCEQ-10400)